From: |

Sent: 29 October 2023 11:44

To: Leela Muthoora

Cc:

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2023/4202/P
Dear Leela,

There has been some confusion about the submission of our comments in the last
couple of days and | would be grateful if you would take the following as our last
definite comment from our members to go on the portal removing the last previous
two submissions which were incomplete including the "no objection" which should
read instead "no comment"

Quote....
No comment

But NB

LB Camden Parkhill + Upper Park Conservation Area Appraisal + Management
Study refers:

Part 1: Appraisal:

4.4: "The buildings are of considerable historic interest”

5.3 Mall Studios Highlighted as a Satellite character zone

5.9: '1-8 Mall Studios make a positive contribution to the conservation area'.

Part 2: Management Strategy:
6.2: Maintaining special character: "Special clay roof tiles are required in Mall
Studios"

Sarah Curl & Dean la Tourelle
for BCAAC

...unquote

best
Gian/Admin

On 2023-10-17 18:43, Leela Muthoora wrote:

> Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication

> application 2023/4202/P

>

>Y622594

>

> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally

> privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the

> addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the

> sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy
> Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you
> how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.




